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Circular No.EPS/12/2018-19

To: Members of the Council

Sub: Employment Generation in the Made ups sector

Dear Member,

As you are aware, the Ministry of Textiles had announced the ROSL scheme
(Scheme for Rebate of State Levies on Export of Made ups 2017)  in
January 2017. Subsequently, the Ministry of Textiles vide Notification dated
March 15, 2017 had notified ROSL rates for Made ups covered under Chapter
63 of the AIR Drawback Schedule.

Further, the objective of the ROSL scheme is to boost employment in the
labour intensive Made up sector.

The Government is now in the process of assessing the additional employment
generated in the Made ups sector since the introduction of the ROSL scheme
and has sought inputs in this regard from the Council.

We would, therefore, request you to please send us details as per the enclosed
format (click here) by email on the email IDs ravikumar@texprocil.org/
vimal@texprocil.org positively on or before April 27, 2018.

Please note that the details are required to make an overall assessment in the
Made ups sector from the point of view of employment generation and we
assure you all company specific data will be kept confidential.
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We solicit your support and cooperation in the matter and look forward
towards receiving the information at the earliest.

Regards,

Dr. Siddhartha Rajagopal
Executive Director

TEXPROCIL
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